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Cypress Creek Renewables, LLC (CCR) is proposing the development of the Cactus Flower Solar Facility 
(the Project) located approximately 8 miles south of the City of Eloy, Arizona, along Curtis Road and 
11 Mile Corner in Pinal County (see attached figure). The Project includes a proposed 270-megawatt 
solar energy facility paired with a 270-megawatt battery energy storage system (BESS), sited on 2,150 
acres of privately owned land. An approximately 9-mile, 230-kilovolt (kV) generation interconnection 
line (gen-tie) will be located southwest of the solar facility and will interconnect with Arizona Public 
Services’ (APS) existing Tat Momoli-Saguaro 230-kV transmission line via a new APS switchyard. 

The gen-tie portion of the proposed Project requires a Certificate of Environmental Compatibility from 

the Arizona Corporation Commission, which considers public comments in the decision-making process. 

CCR invites you to attend a public open house for the proposed Project on: 

Tuesday, September 9, 2025 
4:00 PM to 6:00 PM 
Toltec Community Center 

3650 W Shedd Rd, Eloy, AZ 85131 

The in-person open house is for the community and local stakeholders to learn more about the 

Project, submit comments, and discuss questions or concerns with CCR representatives. 

For additional information regarding the Project or to submit a comment, please visit 

https://cactusflowersolar.com/ or call us at 520-288-7011.

https://cactusflowersolar.com/


 

 

 


